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12 September 2019  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parents/Guardians  

Year 13 Parents’ Information Evening  

  

We would like to invite you to the Year 13 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 25th September at 6.30pm in 

the sixth form centre.  
  

Year 13 can be a busy and stressful time for students, so we wish to equip them with the tools to manage their 

studies whilst also applying for university/apprenticeships/jobs.  

  

If you would like to attend, please complete the survey link below by Tuesday 24th September: Year 

13 parents information evening 25 September 2019  
  

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding the evening, 

please do not hesitate to contact one of us.  
  

Yours sincerely    

 

Mrs A Kemp          Mrs J Bellis  

Head of Sixth Form        Head of Sixth Form  

Teaching & Learning        Pastoral   
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